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15 July 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer and Students of Year 13 
 
I am writing to you to inform you about the process of collecting KS5 results from School on 
Thursday 13th August.   
 
We would very much like students to come into school to collect their results in person if 
possible, however, we will be guided by Government regulations and local lockdown 
procedures.  If the School is unable to open for results then we will publicise this on our 
website and social media and send results via the SIMS app which you should already have 
received information on how to log in.   
 
On Results Day, the students should come in at set times according to their form group.  It is 
important that they only come in at the designated time to ensure that there aren’t too many 
people on site at one time.  Students should come into the School via the main entrance by 
Reception and will leave via the main gate.  Unfortunately, due to restrictions placed upon the 
School due to Covid-19, we will be unable to allow parents into School during results 
collections.  
 

Form Results Collection Times 

13A   9.00 - 9.30am 

13B  10.00 – 10.30am 

13C  11.00 - 11.30am 

 
For GCSE Maths/English retake results, students will need to also come into School on 
Thursday 20th August at 9.00am to collect these. 
 
Students will be handed their results in an envelope that has been packed by administrators 
wearing gloves and following strict hygiene guidelines.  Once students have been issued their 
results they will have an opportunity to meet with members of staff including: 
 

● Connexions 

● UCAS guidance 

● Other next steps guidance 

● Student First Team 

 
We are aware that some students may be disappointed with their results this year as they were 
unable to sit their examinations.  Should students wish to sit the examinations for any of their 
qualifications, there will be a chance for them to apply for this on Results Day.   
 

Website:  www.buckinghamschool.org 
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We very much look forward to seeing your children on the 13th August and congratulating 
them for all their hard work. 
 
With my best wishes 
 
 
 
Mr J Dunckley 
Assistant Headteacher 
jdunckley@buckinghamschool.org  
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